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Hidden Wisdom in the Holy Bible Geoffrey Hodson 2015-06-15 In this insightful
interpretation of the Holy Bible, the profound spiritual and power-bestowing
truths of the sacred language of such Old Testament stories as 'the Creation',
'the Flood and Tower', 'the Life of Joseph as a Mystery Drama', and 'Moses and
the Exodus' are liberated from their cryptic enclosure. The second of a twopart abridgement, published in 1994.
Hereditary Genius Francis Galton 1870
The Magic Presence Ray Godfre King 2019-08-20 Facsimile of 1935 Edition. This
volume contains the author's second group of experiences with Saint Germain.
These experiences were the result of his applying the knowledge he had
previously learned, as described in Unveiled Mysteries. "I LEFT you, my reader,
at the end of Unveiled Mysteries, with the Great Ascended Master Lanto sending
forth His Blessing to America and mankind from the Retreat in the Royal Teton.
In this book I shall describe another group of important and wonderful
experiences which I was privileged to have during those months of association
with our Beloved Ascended Master Saint Germain." Herein the author continues
his conversation with St. Germain, an Ascended Master, who is able to
manipulate the fabric of reality. In Unveiled Mysteries the author, Guy
Ballard, using the pen name Godfré Ray King, describes a series of astral trips
in time and space with St. Germain. They travelled to lost civilizations in
South America and the Sahara, as well as well-stocked bunkers of the ancients
in the Grand Tetons, Yellowstone, and Mount Shasta. The author and St. Germain
revisit past lives as citizens of Atlantis and Mu, and they turn out to be
relatives. A final chapter mentions encounters with entities from Venus.
The I AM Discourses Godfre Ray King 1984 "Awaken to the fact that your thought
and feeling in the past have built—created—the inharmony of your world today.
Arise! I say, Arise! and walk with the Father—the “I AM”—that you may be free
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from these limitations. Life, in all Its Activities everywhere manifest, is God
in Action; and it is only through lack of the understanding of applied thought
and feeling that mankind is constantly interrupting the pure flow of that
Perfect Essence of Life which would, without interference, naturally express
Its Perfection everywhere."
Grave Misfortune: The USS Indianapolis Tragedy Richard A. Hulver 2019-06-03
Dedicated to the Sailors and Marines who lost their lives on the final voyage
of USS Indianapolis and to those who survived the torment at sea following its
sinking. plus the crews that risked their lives in rescue ships. The USS
Indianapolis (CA-35) was a decorated World War II warship that is primarily
remembered for her worst 15 minutes. . This ship earned ten (10) battle stars
for her service in World War II and was credited for shooting down nine (9)
enemy planes. However, this fame was overshadowed by the first 15 minutes July
30, 1945, when she was struck by two (2) torpedoes from Japanese submarine I-58
and sent to the bottom of the Philippine Sea. The sinking of Indianapolis and
the loss of 880 crew out of 1,196 --most deaths occurring in the 4-5 day wait
for a rescue delayed --is a tragedy in U.S. naval history. This historical
reference showcases primary source documents to tell the story of Indianapolis,
the history of this tragedy from the U.S. Navy perspective. It recounts the
sinking, rescue efforts, follow-up investigations, aftermath and continuing
communications efforts. Included are deck logs to better understand the ship
location when she sunk and testimony of survivors and participants. For
additional historical publications produced by the U.S. Naval History and
Heritage Command, please check out these resources here:
https://bookstore.gpo.gov/agency/naval-history-heritage-command Year 2016
marked the 71st anniversary of the sinking and another spike in public
attention on the loss -- including a big screen adaptation of the story, talk
of future films, documentaries, and planned expeditions to locate the wreckage
of the warship.
Step by Step Peter Mt. Shasta 2017-04-27 Inspirational teachings on invoking
your Higher Self'the I AM Presence'given by ascended masters to a group of
students of Saint Germain in the 1940s. These masters are beings who once lived
on earth but now serve humanity from the realms of light. Tune in to your Inner
Self to feel the transcendent power of these discourses.
The Quest for Artificial Intelligence Nils J. Nilsson 2009-10-30 Artificial
intelligence (AI) is a field within computer science that is attempting to
build enhanced intelligence into computer systems. This book traces the history
of the subject, from the early dreams of eighteenth-century (and earlier)
pioneers to the more successful work of today's AI engineers. AI is becoming
more and more a part of everyone's life. The technology is already embedded in
face-recognizing cameras, speech-recognition software, Internet search engines,
and health-care robots, among other applications. The book's many diagrams and
easy-to-understand descriptions of AI programs will help the casual reader gain
an understanding of how these and other AI systems actually work. Its thorough
(but unobtrusive) end-of-chapter notes containing citations to important source
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materials will be of great use to AI scholars and researchers. This book
promises to be the definitive history of a field that has captivated the
imaginations of scientists, philosophers, and writers for centuries.
Ascended Master Instruction Germain (Saint (Spirit)) 1985
What Technology Wants Kevin Kelly 2011-09-27 From the author of the New York
Times bestseller The Inevitable— a sweeping vision of technology as a living
force that can expand our individual potential In this provocative book, one of
today's most respected thinkers turns the conversation about technology on its
head by viewing technology as a natural system, an extension of biological
evolution. By mapping the behavior of life, we paradoxically get a glimpse at
where technology is headed-or "what it wants." Kevin Kelly offers a dozen
trajectories in the coming decades for this near-living system. And as we align
ourselves with technology's agenda, we can capture its colossal potential. This
visionary and optimistic book explores how technology gives our lives greater
meaning and is a must-read for anyone curious about the future.
The Cigarette Century Allan Brandt 2009-01-06 From agriculture to big business,
from medicine to politics, The Cigarette Century is the definitive account of
how smoking came to be so deeply implicated in our culture, science, policy,
and law. No product has been so heavily promoted or has become so deeply
entrenched in American consciousness. The Cigarette Century shows in striking
detail how one ephemeral (and largely useless) product came to play such a
dominant role in so many aspects of our lives—and deaths.
Intermediate Studies in Alchemy comte de Saint-Germain 1971
Wicca Elemental Magic Lisa Chamberlain 2014-10-22 Everything You Need to Know
about Wicca, Witchcraft, and Magic Even in today's scientific world of logic
and reason, most of us can't escape the feeling that there is more to the
Universe than meets the eye - a world beyond the physical world in which we
live. Many of us still carry with us superstitions, a belief that a specific
action or object can positively influence the outcome of certain events. You
might not realize it, but superstitions stem from the underlying properties of
the energy that makes up our Universe. This energy is something that ancient
civilizations were well aware of, but has seemingly been lost in today's
technologically-driven world. For thousands of years, our ancestors believed
that the Elements - Earth, Air, Fire, and Water - were the building blocks of
the Universe, and their inherent properties and energies could be directed to
manifest a particular outcome. In other words, the Elements are an integral
component of Witchcraft and Magic, as practiced by some of the most revered
members of ancient civilizations. Wicca is a religion that draws from the
belief systems of these ancient civilizations, putting it in a modern context.
Wiccans have a close relationship with the natural world, the cycles of life,
and the magical properties of the universe - just as our ancestors would.
Foundations for Practicing Witchcraft and Magic One intriguing aspect that
draws people towards Wicca is the concept of Witchcraft and Magic and the idea
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that we can positively impact our circumstances. However, Wicca has no sacred
text; with no place to learn about the Wiccan religion and its many fascinating
components, many people are put off. With no central source, Wiccans are
responsible for piecing together different fragments of Wicca for themselves,
in order to get a clear picture of what the religion means to them. As one of
the more intangible aspects of Wicca, good information relating to Magic and
Witchcraft are even more difficult to find. As a result, many Wiccans who wish
to start practicing Witchcraft simply do not know where to start and will give
up on the idea. Wicca Elemental Magic was created with these readers in mind suitable for beginners, but equally informative for more seasoned Wicca Witches
alike. By learning about the hidden properties of the Elements - the building
blocks of the entire Universe - Witches are able to manifest positive changes
for themselves and others, as well as fostering a deeper spiritual connection
to the natural world. This, in a nutshell, is what magic is. Learn about the
Elements, Witchcraft, and Magic Spells You will learn about how ancient
civilizations understood the Elements, as well as modern observations of their
properties. You'll be introduced to the four Elements - Earth, Air, Fire, and
Water - and understand their intricate relationships, as well as how they
influence your own personality. Finally, we will explore the concepts of
Witchcraft and Magic, teaching you how to perform simple Wiccan rituals
including setting up your Wicca altar, casting the circle, and calling the
quarters. There are also a number of simple magic spells and charms for you to
perform yourself, with each one using the energies of a particular Element. In
other words, Wicca Elemental Magic will give you a deeper understanding of how
and why we practice Witchcraft and Magic. Blessed Be.
When Scotland Was Jewish Elizabeth Caldwell Hirschman 2015-05-07 The popular
image of Scotland is dominated by widely recognized elements of Celtic culture.
But a significant non–Celtic influence on Scotland’s history has been largely
ignored for centuries? This book argues that much of Scotland’s history and
culture from 1100 forward is Jewish. The authors provide evidence that many of
the national heroes, villains, rulers, nobles, traders, merchants, bishops,
guild members, burgesses, and ministers of Scotland were of Jewish descent,
their ancestors originating in France and Spain. Much of the traditional
historical account of Scotland, it is proposed, rests on fundamental
interpretive errors, perpetuated in order to affirm Scotland’s identity as a
Celtic, Christian society. A more accurate and profound understanding of
Scottish history has thus been buried. The authors’ wide-ranging research
includes examination of census records, archaeological artifacts, castle
carvings, cemetery inscriptions, religious seals, coinage, burgess and guild
member rolls, noble genealogies, family crests, portraiture, and geographic
place names.
Copyright and Collective Authorship Daniela Simone 2019-05-02 Addresses the
difficult question of how to determine the authorship, and ownership, of
copyright in highly collaborative works.
Ascended Master Discourses Godfré Ray King 1937 These Discourses, by various
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Ascended Masters, dictated in Words of Living Light through Mr. G.W. Ballard,
are given to the public in the same phraseology as the Students heard them, for
they were conversations to help the Students solve their problems.
Scientific Occultism, a Hypothetical Basis of Life David Patterson Hatch 1905
The Source of the Ballard Writings Gerald Barbee Bryan 1937
Psychic Dictatorship in America Gerald B Bryan 2017-06-30 Psychic Dictatorship
in America? It can't happen here? Think again. In the 1930s, a group called the
Mighty I AM swept upwards of a million Americans into its nationalist fervor
under the banner of the "Ascended Master" Saint Germain. Created and led by the
charismatic Guy and Edna Ballard, the I AM movement brought the concept of
Ascended Masters to mainstream America. - The fascist roots of the
organization. - Guy Ballard's con man background. - Teachings on sex, animals,
America, and enemies of the group. - Decrees of hatred and death. - The
Ballards' fascination with the White House and their belief that Guy Ballard
was George Washington reembodied. - How the promise of the Ascension was used
to lure followers into total subjugation to the will of the Ballards . . . and
much, much more. This candid, engaging book is filled with detail. It gives you
a ringside seat to observe one of the strangest movements to captivate the
minds and hearts of Americans.
Unveiled Mysteries GodfrŽ Ray King 1935
Anunnaki Henry Krane 2020-05-04 The Real Origin of Humankind... the best-hidden
secret of the Church... There are lot of cultures that have talked about the
existence of some Reptilian beings considered as gods: The Anunnaki. There are
many evidences, and traces left by these beings in our history. Ancient
inhabitants indicated and represented these gods in their paintings, written
documents and above all, in their buildings which are currently impossible to
replicate. Their technological knowledge and universe awareness had influence
in our history... even until now... You will not be the same after you know
about the secrets of this book...
A Night to Remember Walter Lord 1997 An absorbing, minute-by-minute account of
the demise of the "unsinkable" Titanic, the massive luxury liner that housed a
French "sidewalk cafe" and a grand staircase, among other extravagances, but
failed to provide enough lifeboats for the 2,207 passengers on board. Reissue.
Unveiled Mysteries Godfré Ray King 2011-02 2011 Reprint of 1935 edition. Full
facsimile of the original edition, not reproduced with Optical Recognition
Software. "Unveiled Mysteries" describes an encounter between the author and
St. Germain, an Ascended Master, virtually a God, who is able to manipulate the
fabric of reality. The author, Guy Ballard, using the pen name "Godfre Ray
King," describes a series of astral trips in time and space with St. Germain,
to lost civilizations in South America and the Sahara, as well as well-stocked
bunkers of the ancients in the Grand Tetons, Yellowstone, and Mount Shasta. The
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author and St. Germain revisit past lives as citizens of Atlantis and Mu, and
they turn out to be relatives. A final chapter mentions encounters with
entities from Venus.
Some Glimpses of Occultism Charles Webster Leadbeater 1909
How To Win Friends And Influence People Dale Carnegie 2022-05-17 "How to Win
Friends and Influence People" is one of the first best-selling self-help books
ever published. It can enable you to make friends quickly and easily, help you
to win people to your way of thinking, increase your influence, your prestige,
your ability to get things done, as well as enable you to win new clients, new
customers._x000D_ Twelve Things This Book Will Do For You:_x000D_ Get you out
of a mental rut, give you new thoughts, new visions, new ambitions._x000D_
Enable you to make friends quickly and easily._x000D_ Increase your
popularity._x000D_ Help you to win people to your way of thinking._x000D_
Increase your influence, your prestige, your ability to get things done._x000D_
Enable you to win new clients, new customers._x000D_ Increase your earning
power._x000D_ Make you a better salesman, a better executive._x000D_ Help you
to handle complaints, avoid arguments, keep your human contacts smooth and
pleasant._x000D_ Make you a better speaker, a more entertaining
conversationalist._x000D_ Make the principles of psychology easy for you to
apply in your daily contacts._x000D_ Help you to arouse enthusiasm among your
associates._x000D_ Dale Carnegie (1888-1955) was an American writer and
lecturer and the developer of famous courses in self-improvement, salesmanship,
corporate training, public speaking, and interpersonal skills. Born into
poverty on a farm in Missouri, he was the author of How to Win Friends and
Influence People (1936), a massive bestseller that remains popular
today._x000D_
I AM Adorations and Affirmations, Part 1 (Vol 5 SB Pocket) Chanera 1937-01-01
This Book is given to the public with the Decree that: "All who read and use
these Commands shall be held by the Love of the 'Mighty I AM Presence' in
conscious communion with that Master Presence of Light within themselves."
The History of Heresies, and Their Refutation Saint Alfonso Maria de' Liguori
1847
Studies in Alchemy Mark Prophet 1974
Search for the Guru Peter Mt. Shasta 2016-04-27 In the tradition of
Yogananda's, "Autobiography of a Yogi," this is the first half of Peter Mt.
Shasta's adventures on the quest for a spiritual teacher and, ultimately,
enlightenment. It is the Revised Edition of the first volume (prequel) of
Adventures of a Western Mystic, a two volume set, the second part of which was
previously published under the subtitle, "Apprentice to the Masters." This
revised edition gives the fascinating personal story of his earliest memory
prior to birth and traces his awakening in youth to the first moments of
expanded consciousness. It is the poignant account of his days in New York City
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in the '70s, living on the Lower East Side, and his call to India after hearing
Baba Ram Dass interviewed about his transformation from Harvard professor to
follower of the guru, Neem Karoli Baba. In search of his own guru, Peter
travels to India and meets, not only Neem Karoli Baba (Maharajji), but
Anandamayi Ma, Sathya Sai Baba and many other saints, siddhas and illumined
beings. Gradually, he begins to realize that the guru he is looking for is
within himself, and returns to the West. He gives fascinating accounts of his
experiences in America with Trungpa Rinpoche, Chagdud Rinpoche, Joseph Sunhawk
and others. The book ends with him leaving driving across the Golden Gate
Bridge, heading for a rendezvous in Muir Woods with the Master who offers him
final liberation. For a description of this meeting and the adventures that
follow with the Ascended Masters, read part two, "Adventures of a Western
Mystic: Apprentice to the Masters." The author is widely known as one to whom
various Ascended Masters appeared in visible form to transmit the spiritual
discourses, "I AM the Open Door" (1977). He is also the author of "I AM
Affirmations and the Secret of their Effective Use." He has given teachings and
retreats in Europe as well as the US on bringing the "I AM" Consciousness into
daily life for the purpose of self mastery and planetary service.
Chivalry Léon Gautier 1891
Masnavi I Ma'navi Maulana Jalalu-'d-Din Muhammad I Rumi 2021-11-09 The Masvani
may be called the Divina Commedia or the Paradise Lost of Islam – a summary of
religious thought, a “Théodicée,” justifying the way of Allah to man, and a
standard of religious feeling… E. H. Whinfield From the Introduction
Empire of Magic Geraldine Heng 2003 Empire of Magic offers a genesis and
genealogy for medieval romance and the King Arthur legend through the history
of Europe's encounters with the East in crusades, travel, missionizing, and
empire formation. It also produces definitions of "race" and "nation" for the
medieval period and posits that the Middle Ages and medieval fantasies of race
and religion have recently returned. Drawing on feminist and gender theory, as
well as cultural analyses of race, class, and colonialism, this provocative
book revises our understanding of the beginnings of the nine hundred-year-old
cultural genre we call romance, as well as the King Arthur legend. Geraldine
Heng argues that romance arose in the twelfth century as a cultural response to
the trauma and horror of taboo acts -- in particular the cannibalism committed
by crusaders on the bodies of Muslim enemies in Syria during the First Crusade.
From such encounters with the East, Heng suggests, sprang the fantastical
episodes featuring King Arthur in Geoffrey of Monmouth's chronicle The History
of the Kings of England, a work where history and fantasy collide and merge,
each into the other, inventing crucial new examples and models for romances to
come. After locating the rise of romance and Arthurian legend in the contact
zones of East and West, Heng demonstrates the adaptability of romance and its
key role in the genesis of an English national identity. Discussing Jews,
women, children, and sexuality in works like the romance of Richard Lionheart,
stories of the saintly Constance, Arthurian chivralic literature, the legend of
Prester John, and travel narratives, Heng shows how fantasy enabled audiences
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to work through issues of communal identity, race, color, class and alternative
sexualities in socially sanctioned and safe modes of cultural discussion in
which pleasure, not anxiety, was paramount. Romance also engaged with the
threat of modernity in the late medieval period, as economic, social, and
technological transformations occurred and awareness grew of a vastly enlarged
world beyond Europe, one encompassing India, China, and Africa. Finally, Heng
posits, romance locates England and Europe within an empire of magic and
knowledge that surveys the world and makes it intelligible -- usable -- for the
future. Empire of Magic is expansive in scope, spanning the eleventh to the
fifteenth centuries, and detailed in coverage, examining various types of
romance -- historical, national, popular, chivalric, family, and travel
romances, among others -- to see how cultural fantasy responds to changing
crises, pressures, and demands in a number of different ways. Boldly
controversial, theoretically sophisticated, and historically rooted, Empire of
Magic is a dramatic restaging of the role romance played in the culture of a
period and world in ways that suggest how cultural fantasy still functions for
us today.
Media and the American Mind Daniel J. Czitrom 2010-02-03 In a fascinating and
comprehensive intellectual history of modern communication in America, Daniel
Czitrom examines the continuing contradictions between the progressive
possibilities that new communications technologies offer and their use as
instruments of domination and exploitation.
Beloved Saint Germain's Talks Germain (Saint (Spirit)) 1993-01-01 The
magnificent Instruction by Beloved Saint Germain answers many questions of
interest to all mankind. It represents the Original, Permanent, and Highest
Source of the Ascended Masters' Instruction on the Great Laws of Life as first
offered to the western world.
A Companion to Philosophy in the Middle Ages Jorge J. E. Gracia 2008-04-15 This
comprehensive reference volume features essays by some of the most
distinguished scholars in the field. Provides a comprehensive "who's who" guide
to medieval philosophers. Offers a refreshing mix of essays providing
historical context followed by 140 alphabetically arranged entries on
individual thinkers. Constitutes an extensively cross-referenced and indexed
source. Written by a distinguished cast of philosophers. Spans the history of
medieval philosophy from the fourth century AD to the fifteenth century.
An Introduction to Language and Linguistics Ralph Fasold 2006-03-06 This
accessible textbook is the only introduction to linguistics in which each
chapter is written by an expert who teaches courses on that topic, ensuring
balanced and uniformly excellent coverage of the full range of modern
linguistics. Assuming no prior knowledge the text offers a clear introduction
to the traditional topics of structural linguistics (theories of sound, form,
meaning, and language change), and in addition provides full coverage of
contextual linguistics, including separate chapters on discourse, dialect
variation, language and culture, and the politics of language. There are also
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up-to-date separate chapters on language and the brain, computational
linguistics, writing, child language acquisition, and second-language learning.
The breadth of the textbook makes it ideal for introductory courses on language
and linguistics offered by departments of English, sociology, anthropology, and
communications, as well as by linguistics departments.
Redeeming Science Vern S. Poythress 2006-10-13 Many people think science is
antagonistic to Christian belief. Science, it is said, shows that the universe
is billions of years old, while the Bible says it is only thousands of years
old. And some claim that science shows supernatural miracles are impossible.
These and other points of contention cause some Christians to view science as a
threat to their beliefs. Redeeming Science attempts to kindle our appreciation
for science as it ought to be-science that could serve as a path for praising
God and serving fellow human beings. Through examining the wonderfully complex
and immutable laws of nature, author Vern Poythress explains, we ought to
recognize the wisdom, care, and beauty of God. A Christian worldview restores a
true response to science, where we praise the God who created nature and cares
for it.
Practical Mysticism Illustrated Evelyn Underhill 2020-10-02 Practical Mysticism
is a book written by Evelyn Underhill and first published in 1915. In this book
Underhill sets out her belief that spiritual life is part of human nature and
as such is available to every human being. Underhill's practical mysticism is
secular rather than religious, since "it is a natural human activity
How the Irish Became White Noel Ignatiev 2012-11-12 '...from time to time a
study comes along that truly can be called ‘path breaking,’ ‘seminal,’
‘essential,’ a ‘must read.’ How the Irish Became White is such a study.' John
Bracey, W.E.B. Du Bois Department of Afro-American Studies, University of
Massachussetts, Amherst The Irish came to America in the eighteenth century,
fleeing a homeland under foreign occupation and a caste system that regarded
them as the lowest form of humanity. In the new country – a land of opportunity
– they found a very different form of social hierarchy, one that was based on
the color of a person’s skin. Noel Ignatiev’s 1995 book – the first published
work of one of America’s leading and most controversial historians – tells the
story of how the oppressed became the oppressors; how the new Irish immigrants
achieved acceptance among an initially hostile population only by proving that
they could be more brutal in their oppression of African Americans than the
nativists. This is the story of How the Irish Became White.
The Book of Basketball Bill Simmons 2010 An opinionated tour of the past,
present, and future of pro basketball, written by ESPN's "Sports Guy"
columnist, shares insights on everything from major NBA events and underrated
players to how Hall of Famers should be selected.
Long Walk to Freedom Nelson Mandela 2008-03-11 The book that inspired the major
new motion picture Mandela: Long Walk to Freedom. Nelson Mandela is one of the
great moral and political leaders of our time: an international hero whose
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lifelong dedication to the fight against racial oppression in South Africa won
him the Nobel Peace Prize and the presidency of his country. Since his
triumphant release in 1990 from more than a quarter-century of imprisonment,
Mandela has been at the center of the most compelling and inspiring political
drama in the world. As president of the African National Congress and head of
South Africa's antiapartheid movement, he was instrumental in moving the nation
toward multiracial government and majority rule. He is revered everywhere as a
vital force in the fight for human rights and racial equality. LONG WALK TO
FREEDOM is his moving and exhilarating autobiography, destined to take its
place among the finest memoirs of history's greatest figures. Here for the
first time, Nelson Rolihlahla Mandela tells the extraordinary story of his
life--an epic of struggle, setback, renewed hope, and ultimate triumph.
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